
  

>    Education   Financial   Assistance   for   2020-2021   School   Year    <     
The  Crossville  Seventh-day  Adventist  church  family  has  been  a           
blessing  to  so  many  students  throughout  the  years.  We  have            
donated  time  and  money  to  help  see  that  our  children  receive  a              
Christian  education.  Many  students  who  would  not  have  otherwise           
known  the  love  of  Jesus  have  attended  our  school  and  have             
committed  their  lives  to  Jesus.  As  times  get  harder,  our  needs             
increase.  More  students  are  looking  for  something  more.  Please           
seek  the  Lord  for  wisdom  on  how  you  can  help  support  the  young               
people  who  want  a  Christian  education.  To  make  a  donation  to  any              
of  our  school’s  accounts,  please  be  sure  to  mark  your  tithe  envelope              
“ Inez   Wrenn   WS,   Academy   WS,   or   Student   Evangelism. ”     
Thank   you   for   your   financial   support   for   Christian   education.   

  
  
  
  

CONTACT   INFORMATION   
Church   Office          931-456-0056   
Pastor       Larry   Owens 423-322-6392   

lowens@gccsda.com   
Administrative   Assistant                 Shadelle   Haley                       931-787-8500   

crossvillesda@gccsda.com   
Head   Elder       Franklin   Cobos          931-787-5171   
School   Office 931-484-3150   
Head   Teacher        Mark   Anderson 931-337-5857   
FLC   Coordinator        Roger   Greenley 240-401-1123   
Calendar   Scheduling       Shadelle   Haley 931-787-8500   
Church   Clerk       Marilyn   Maples 828-242-3882   
(Please   email   or   call   to   update   phone/address,   transfer   membership,   etc.)     

Email:    mamaples424@gmail.com   
  

SEND   BULLETIN   INFO   TO     
ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com    or   call   931-456-0056.     

Send   Audio/Video   information   or   files   to    audiocsda@gmail.com .   
  

(Please   provide   bulletin   and   A/V   information   by   2:00   p.m.   Wednesday.)   
Church   Website:    www.crossvillesda.org   
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CROSSVILLE   SEVENTH-DAY   ADVENTIST   CHURCH   
SABBATH   SERVICES   

April   10,   2021   
You   can   still   worship   with   us   on   the   conference   line   

Call   712-432-0900,   code   407096#   
  

FIRST   WORSHIP   SERVICE   
9:00   am   -   10:00   am   

  Welcome   &   Announcements                                                       Gerald   Hamman   
Worship   in   Giving                             Hope   Channel                       Gerald   Hamman   
Praise   &   Prayer   Requests                                                            Gerald   Hamman   
Worship   in   Prayer                                                                         Gerald   Hamman   
Special   Music                                                                                   Denise   Bailey     
Scripture   Reading                  Matthew   18:   1-4                              Gerald   Hamman   
Sermon                                      “As   A   Child”                           Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Closing   Song                        “Jesus   Loves   Me ”                                                #190     
Benediction                                                                            Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Piano:   Robert   Hicks   

Adult   Sabbath   School   
In   the   church   at   10:00   am   

  
Large   Sabbath   School   Class    in   the   Sanctuary   with   Gerald   Hamman   
Franklin   Cobos’   Class    in   the   Junior   Room   
New   Believer’s   Class    in   the   Youth   Room   
  

  
Children’s   Sabbath   School   

10:00   am   
  

Junior-Youth   Classes     will   meet   in   the   Fellowship   Hall   
Primary   Class    will   meet   in   the   church   Primary   classroom   
Kindergarten   &   Beginner   Class    will   meet   in   the   kindergarten   classroom   in   the   
church.   
  

YES!   LIVE   STREAMING   TODAY ,     We   have   working   equipment   again   and   
have   restarted   live   streaming   for   the   11:15   a.m.   service.   Due   to   our   
limited   staffing,   we   will   no   longer   be   providing   a   live   stream   for   first   
service.   Thank   you   very   much   to   all   those   who   assist   by   volunteering   
your   time   to   this   ministry,   and   many   thanks   to   all   those   who   have   
financially   contributed.   God   bless!   

  
SECOND   WORSHIP   SERVICE   

11:15   am   -   12:15   pm   
  

Welcome   &   Announcements                                                      Gerald   Hamman   
Worship   in   Giving                         Hope   Channel                         Gerald   Hamman   
Worship   in   Prayer                                                                       Gerald   Hamman   
Children’s   Story                                                                               Lauren   Garbi   
Special   Music                                                                                 Denise   Bailey   
Reading                                    Matthew   18:   1-4                         Gerald   Hamman   
Sermon                                          “As   A   Child”                     Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Closing   Song                            “Jesus   Loves   Me”                                           #190    
Benediction                                                                          Pastor   Larry   Owens   
  

Piano:   Robert   Hicks   
Elder   in   Charge:   Gerald   Hamman                                      Ushers:   David   Schwab   
Greeter:   Mary   Edwards                                                                      Sarah   Tyler   

WEEK   AT   A   GLANCE   
Today                                                7:09   pm                        Sabbath   Rest   Ends   
Wednesday                               3:00   &   6:00   pm                        Prayer   Meeting   
Friday                                                7:14   pm                     Sabbath   Rest   Begins   
Next   Sabbath                             9:00   &   11:15   am                        Don   Richards   
  

STEWARDSHIP   REPORT   

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS   
  

Welcome   Guests!    We   are   pleased   that   you   have   chosen   to   worship   with   us.     
If   you   are   looking   for   a   church   home,   we   would   be   happy   to   have   you   join   us.   

  
Membership   Transfer   -   Second    Reading   
IN :   Craig,   Francine,   and   Lucas   Marney   from   The   Haven   Church,   St.   Helen,   CA   
IN :   Christopher   &   Davia   Whyte   from   Coolidge   SDA   Church   in   Coolidge,   AZ   
IN :   Christopher   Whyte,   Jr.   (CJ)   from   AZ   Conference   Church,   Scottsdale,   AZ   

  
  

Church   Budget   Monthly   Goal   $7525   Mar-to-Date        $10,4221  
Inez   Wrenn   Student   Aid   Monthly   Goal   $750   Mar-to-Date               $1,579   
Academy   Student   Aid   Monthly   Goal   $1250   Mar-to-Date                  $590   

Student   Evangelism   Monthly   Goal   $2100   Mar-to-Date              $3,110   
FLC   Parking   Lot   Monthly   Goal   $2020   Mar-to-Date                 $376   

Hope   for   Humanity   Yearly   Goal   $2000     Year-to-Date                 $449   

Last   Week   Lambs’   Offering   $90   Mission   funds             $48.90   



Bulletin   insert   April   10,   2021   
  

Prayer   Meeting    will   be   held   at    3:00   pm    and   at    6:00   pm    on   Wednesday,   April   
14,   officiated   by   Pastor   Owens.   

  
DATES   TO   KNOW:   

  
● No    Human   Foosball   TONIGHT   -   7-9   pm   in   FLC   
● Health   Seminar   with   Elder   Dempsey   -   April   17   
● Spring   Tea   -   April   25   
● Part   2:   Living   in   Jesus   Seminar   -   April   27   

  
There   won’t   be   “Human   Foosball”   this   Sabbath.    Any   questions  
please   call   or   text   Migdalia   (607)   760-5732.   

  
APRIL   17    -   Elder   E.   W.   Dempsey,    Health   Ministries   Director   for   the   
conference,   will   be   speaking   for   church   on   healthy   lifestyles.   We   will   
have   an   All-Church   Luncheon   that     YOU   MUST   SIGN   UP    with   Marilyn   
Maples.   Immediately   following   the   luncheon   we   will   continue   the   
seminar   with   Elder   Dempsey.   
      The   lunch   is   being   provided   by   the   Social   Committee   and   we   are   
asking   you   to   make   a   donation   to   cover   your   meal.   You   can   turn   it   in   on   
a   tithe   envelope,   or   there   will   also   be   a   jar   at   the   meal.   Masks   and   
social   distancing   are   required   unless   seated   at   your   dining   table.   
      Please   plan   to   join   us   and   be   blessed   by   his   presentation.   
If   you   are   unable   to   sign   up   at   the   church   please   call   Marilyn   Maples   at   
828-242-3882   by   Monday   April   12.     
  

DIRECTORIES    -    The   updated   church   directory   has   been   completed   and   
emailed   out   to   members/friends   with   email   addresses.   A   copy   has   been   sent     
to   those   without   email   by   postal   service.   If   for   whatever   reason,   you   have   NOT   
gotten   a   copy,   let   me   know   and   we   will   see   that   one   is   available   for   you.     
                                                                              Marilyn   Maples,   Church   Clerk   
  

HELP! !   Please   return   the    Women’’s   Ministry   Survey    to   Cathy   Shannon   or   
Jackie   Schroer   as   soon   as   possible!   If   you   need   one,   let   Cathy   know.   

  
  

SPRING   TEA    is   scheduled   for   Sunday,   April   25   at   Mountain   Oaks   Tea   
Room.    Reservations   are   requested   and   cost   is   $15   per   person.   Please   
call   Cathy   423-881-3168   to   reserve   your   place.   Carpooling   is   
recommended.   The   Tea   Room   is   near   Village   Market,   ABC,   Adventist   
Thrift   Store.   Dress   up   for   Spring   and   wear   a   fancy   HAT!   
  

Please   call   Cathy   to   schedule   child   care   at   prayer   meetings   so   young   
moms   can   attend   Bible   Study.     
  

Please   call   Cathy   to   schedule   to   provide   SOUP   for   Bread   of   Life   Mission   
on   a   Thursday.   Thank   you.   
  

Urgent   Local   Church   Family   Prayer   Requests   
04/10    Marrissa   (Shadelle’s   cousin   )   is   in   the   hospital   with   possible   Leukemia.   
          She   is   16   yrs   old.   
04/10    Linda   Morris   recovery   from   eye   surgery     
04/03    Successful   treatment   for   Lisa   Garrett,   battling   pancreatic   cancer   
03/24    Amy   McHenry   comfort   and   wisdom   as   she   faces   new   health     
           challenges   
03/24    Comfort   and   healing   for   Shirley   Bingham   from   neck   surgery   
03/24    Comfort   and   healing   for   Linda   Koob     
03/15    Comfort   and   healing   for   Linda   and   Ken   Belz   
03/15    Healing   for   Jackie,   Millie   and   Chuck's   daughter,   battling   cancer   
  

Please   keep   these   people/projects   on   this   list   in   your   heart   and   mind   for   
continuous   prayer.   If   you   have   any   information   about   the   prayer   requests   and   
praises,   please   contact   Shadelle   Haley   at   931-787-8500.   
  

Let   Us   Praise   God   
Let   us   praise   God   with   you!   Tell   us   when   you   have   answered   prayers   so   
we   can   put   it   in   the   bulletin   and   let   our   shut-ins   who   read   our   bulletin   online   see   
the   Lord   at   work   in   their   church   family.   

● Izzy   Deynes’s   Daughter   Merida’s   surgery   went   well.   She   is   
at   home   recovering.   

  
“ Proverbs   15:8   NKJV   
The   sacrifice   of   the   wicked   is   an   abomination   to   the   Lord,   But    the   
prayer   of   the   upright   is   His   delight.     
  



  
  

The   Church   Board   voted   for   the   Social   Committee   to   host   a   

  
  
There   will   be   a   themed   menu   prepared   by   a   few   ladies   from   church   who   will   

prepare   and   serve   the   lunch   following   2 nd    service.   
  

  We   are   requesting   that   those   who   plan   to   attend   please   sign   up   on   
  the   RSVP   sheet   at   the   Greeter’s   desk   in   the   foyer   no   later   than     

Sabbath,   April   10,   so   we   will   know   how   many   to   plan   for.   
  

  To   enable   the   Social   Committee   to   sponsor   this,   and   possibly,   similar   events   
in   the   future,   consider   contributing   a   minimum   of   $3-5   per   person   attending   

to   the   Social   Committee   by   marking   the   offering   envelope   accordingly.   
  

  Masks   will   be   required   at   all   times   except   while   seated   and   eating.   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  

Notice   
    

Currently   as   of   10/19/2020     

according   to   the   decisions   made   by   the   Crossville   SDA   Church   Board,   

the   COVID-19   response   for   our   safety   procedures   and   the   safety   of   others,   

  

  

We   are   asking    Everyone    to   wear   a   mask   until   they   are   seated   safely.     

  “If   you   do   not   have   a   mask   please   ask     

our   Friendly   Greeter   to   receive    your   free   mask .   

Please   do   not   take   off   your   mask   until   you   are     

safely   seated   6   feet   from   others.   

    

When   walking   around   inside   the   church   building     

please   wear   your   mask   at    all    times.   

  

Please    feel   free   to     use   the   hand   sanitizer   station     in   the   foyer   and   in   

the   bathrooms,   as   often   as   you   need.   The   more   we   kill   the   COVID-19   

germ,   the   less   likely   we   are   to   share   it.   

  

  


